

MY CITY

Read and do the multiple choice.

Pop singer Charlotte Bond talks about living in London



I live in the center of London. I love it because there's always something happening and there are people around whatever time it is. Famous people like it too – they often come here for the restaurants and shops.

I've lived here all my life. When I was little, I had singing lessons at a place near where I live now. I was afraid of the teacher at first, and some of the songs we did together were quite hard to learn. But she was good at what she did and I learned a lot of things that have helped me in my career.

When friends visit me now, I enjoy taking them sightseeing. You can get a bus around the city, but we prefer to walk. I've got a little car and I love driving, but there's so much traffic here, and it's hard to find parking spaces.

One building I love is the Natural History Museum. They sometimes hold parties there, and last December my band and I played at one. I'll never forget it. When I go to exhibitions at the museum with my friends, I tell them all about that night and how amazing it was.

Soon I'll be leaving London to go on tour with my band. We're playing in lots of new cities and I can't wait to explore them. We've sold lots of tickets, which is great. I'll be away from my family for six months, but they're coming to see me sing, so it's fine.

1 What does Charlotte love about the center of London?

- A It is always busy B Famous people often visit. C The shops are very good

2 How does Charlotte feel about the singing lessons she had?

- A She's surprised she can remember them
B She's sorry she didn't try harder
C She's glad she did them.

3 What does Charlotte think is the best way to see the city?

- A by car B on foot C by bus

4 Why does Charlotte love the Natural History Museum?

- A She had a special experience there.
B She thinks the building is beautiful
C She enjoys visiting the exhibitions.

5 What does Charlotte say about going on tour with her band?

- A She hopes lots of people will buy tickets for her shows.
B She feels excited about seeing new places.
C She's worried she'll miss her family.

